
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FISCAL YEAR 2020 PROPOSED BUDGET 

 
 
The City of Richmond will hold a public hearing at 4:30 p.m. 
on Monday, September 9, 2019, for the Proposed Fiscal 
Year 2019-2020 Budget at 600 Morton Street, Richmond, 
Texas 77469, in the City Commission Chambers.   
 
In accordance with Texas Local Government Code Section 
102.005(b):  This budget will raise more total property taxes 
than last year’s budget by $265,508 or 7.48%, and of that 
amount, $54,704 is tax revenue to be raised from new 
property added to the tax roll this year. 
 
At said time and place, all such persons shall have the right 
to appear and be heard.  The proposed budget is available 
on the website at www.richmondtx.gov and also is available 
for review in the City Secretary’s office at City Hall, 402 
Morton Street, Richmond, Texas 77469. 
 

http://www.richmondtx.gov/

